

The Knightly News October 22, 2020

DATES TO REMEMBER

October 23 - No School Fall Break

October 26 - No School Fall Break

S.O.S. Meeting in cafeteria - 6:30pm

October 27 - Tall Sock Tuesday

October 28 - Wild Sock Wednesday

October 29 - Terrifying Socks Thursday

- S.O.S. Trunk-or-treat 6:00-7:30

October 30 - Fuzzy Sock Friday



STUDENT COUNCIL SOCKTOBER -

October 27th-30th

The student council wants to raise school spirit by having E-M students wear crazy socks during the last week of October. We will be having small prizes for the best looking socks each day. Try following the theme days listed below.

Tall Sock Tuesday
Wild Sock Wednesday
Terrifying Socks Thursday
Fuzzy Sock Friday

We think you will have fun spreading school spirit with your unique socks. (No smelly socks allowed.)

Mrs. Mortimer's Class Learning About Letter Writing Through Emails



NEWS FROM THE NURSE:

This first quarter has gone better than I could have ever imagined in light of all the constant changes surrounding COVID. We appreciate everyone's openness and honesty regarding COVID testing and exposure, and keeping your kids home when necessary. We encourage you to continue to do so as we enter second quarter, and influenza season. Now is a great time to get your flu shots!

This week and next week I am doing refresher hand hygiene and mask wearing education to the elementary classrooms. I am so proud of all these kids and our community for making 1st Quarter such a success! Keep up the



If you have any questions about your child's illness and need guidance on whether or not they should attend school, please don't hesitate to email me. I frequently check my email, when I'm not working at school as well. Cortney Sorensen, RN csorensen@emknights.org



A Halloween celebration for the whole family, sponsored by the S.O.S.

When: Thursday, October 29, 2020

Time: 6:00-7:30 p.m. (setup starts at 5:30 p.m.)

*weather permitting

Where: Elementary parking lot

Elmwood-Murdock Elementary students are invited to wear costumes and trick of

while viewing decorated cars in the school parking lot.

Covid restrictions will apply to this event.

All participants will wear a mask throughout the event.

Candy distributors will wear gloves and drop the candy in the trick-or-treater's bag.

Cars will park with trunks facing the school playground area.

Trick-or-treaters will walk on the sidewalk in a circular pattern and then exit the property.

Families must stay together. The playground will be closed.

If you are willing to host a trunk please email jjustus@emknights.org



Support Our Students (S.O.S.) Clothing Order Our FALL Line is here!

*Items will be delivered to the elementary school to be sent home with student; you will be notified once they are in.

Visit Erin Beth Designs website for all orders

www.erinbethdesigns.com

Clothing descriptions and sizing options will be noted online (adult, youth, or both)



Adult Sweatshirt \$25



Short Sleeve T \$16



Quarter Zip Top \$35



Long sleeve T \$20



Hooded Sweatshirt \$30

More items on Back











Lounge Pants \$25



Youth Sweatshirt \$25

--As with online sales, all purchases will be final. Questions, please contact Jen Justus @ 402-416-6567.